From: Lz Heavenstone [

Sent: 29 November 2023 14:33
To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Park Gates Primrose Hill
Dear Daren Zuk

Re PARK GATES CLOSING PRIMROSE HILL At NIGHT

T agree permanent gates will be so much better looking than the temporary fencing currently used;
but i have to say that i feel somewhat conflicted about having gates at all and closing the park at night.

In the mid 1970’s lots of local and well known people campaigned not to have the park closed at night,
when it was first proposed; and lots of people stayed up all night on the hill and at the entrances peacefully
protecting and protesting for days and all night for at least a week until the council or the powers that be,
gave way and said that the park can stay open at all times, unlike Regents Park.

Now that covid restrictions are ended, i think and hope that summer disturbances won’t keep happening and
that there will be no need to have any gates to stop any rowdy behaviour, that started during the covid
lockdowns.

Best wishes

Liz Heavenstone

192 Regent’s Park Road
NWI 8XP



